
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NORWOOD PARADE PRECINCT COMMITTEE 
 
 
 
 
Cancellation of Meeting 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 8(3) of the Local Government (Procedures at Meetings) Regulations 2013, the 
Meeting of the Norwood Parade Precinct Committee scheduled to be held on Tuesday 23 November 
2021 at 6.15pm at the Mayor’s Parlour, Norwood Town Hall, 175 The Parade, Norwood, was cancelled 
due to lack of a quorum. 
 
 
The next meeting of the Norwood Parade Precinct Committee is to be determined. 
 

 
 
Mario Barone 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
 
24 November 2021 
 
 


